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Here are the minutes for the Soul 
Fly Buddies (SFB) meeting on 
Friday 28th June 2024. 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
SFB met in-person at The 
Angler’s Rest in Brooklyn. 
 
 
 
 

  
 
The people that came to the 
meeting were: Jack, Bevan, 
Karen, Lachlan, Nalyn, Stavros, 
Arinta (Bevan’s Support Worker), 
Matt and Sandon. 
 
Alex could not make it. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
At the start of the meeting, we 
each shared some news from our 
lives! 
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Firstly, Joni has decided to leave the 
Gig Buddies project and Soul Fly 
Buddies. 
 
We want to formally say thank you to 
Joni for all her work with GB and 
SFB. 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Next, we talked about how the first 
half of 2024 has been with Gig 
Buddies. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Stavros said he is happy that he has 
been approached by the ACL Board 
to join as a member. 
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Stavros also said he has been 
enjoying catching up with his new 
buddy, Christine. 
 
They have been to live music gigs 
and the cinemas together. 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
Nalyn said she is looking forward 
to catching up with her buddy, 
Sarah, this month.  
 
She said she hasn’t seen her 
much as she lost her family dog 
recently. 
 
 
 

 

  
 
 

 
 
Jack said he has been catching up 
with his buddy, Brendan, every 
month. They either to go to the 
movies or catch up for a pint. 
 
He is looking forward to attending 
Brendan’s wedding in August. 
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Karen said she last caught up with 
her buddy, Lisa, in the middle of 
June.  
 
They have both been very busy and 
have both been struggling to find 
time to catch up. 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
Bevan said he is excited to meet his 
new gig buddy, Kathy, for their pair 
meeting. 
 
He said they have a few mutual 
interests that they can talk about. 
 

  

 

 
 
 
Lachlan said he has caught up with 
his buddy, Sherie, several times 
recently. 
 
They are attending the Gig Buddies 
Christmas in July event together. 
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Next, we talked about how our 
search is going for the new SFB 
members. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
Matt explained that we have one 
possible female buddy who was 
keen but would not be able to 
make the time of the meeting each 
week. 
 
Matt asked if the current SFB 
members would be happy to make 
the meeting a later time so they 
could join. 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
The current SFB members agreed 
that they did not want to change 
the time of the meeting. 
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Lastly, Matt asked current SFB 
members if they were happy for 
us to advertise external dating 
events to our community via our 
Facebook group and other 
media. 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
SFB confirmed they were happy 
with this. 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
We then had lunch together at 
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Stavros’ article is due by 
Wednesday 31st of July 2024. 
 
Lachlan’s article is due by Friday 
30th of August 2024. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Next Soul Fly Meeting 
 
When: Friday 26th July 2024 
 
Where: Online via Zoom 
 
Time: 1:00pm – 2:00pm 
 
Thanks for reading!  
 
 
 


